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® SVPS Headlines ()

Wearing of Face Masks
Thank youl

Thank you for your continued support in trying to be as safe
as possible within the school grounds. The vast majority are
remembering and | know from talking to parents they do
feel more at ease now. If you do forget then please do keep
a good distance from other adults, the X is a good guide for
you.

Mr. Mills

Data Collection SheetsVERY IMPORTANT

Today you will receive another important brown envelep
Please can you:

1. Check it are all the details are correct? If yes then move to no.3, if
no then proceed to no. 2.

2. Change it please amend any incorrect information

3.Sign it

4. Return it—even if there are NO changes by next Friday at the very
latest.

On the reverse of the form there is an option for you to notify us of
anyone who has permission to pick up your child. Please note this
form will come into effect from ® November.

Class Charts

Thank you to all those who have set up their Class Charts parent
accounts.

Next week we will be texting all those who have not yet set
these up. This app is definitely needed as we will soon be using

this to post homework on as well as tracking your child’s Class Fa = S @
willidl 9

behaviour.

School Dinner Mendu- Update

You will have received an updated school dinner menu
via your email. You can also access the new menu by
clicking here.



http://www.swindonvillage.co.uk/Uploads/SVPS/Documents/Autumn%201%202020%20amended%2021st%20September%202020.pdf

Doodle is Back Doodle is Back Doodle is Back

DoodleEnglish DoodleTables DoodleMaths DoodleSpell

Yourc hi | d’ s username and passwor dThefkddhg
Record Bookshould be brought to and from school daily.

As a minimum we are looking for 3 times a week e.g. Monday, Wednesday, Fride

Dowload the APPS PlayStore /App Store

Reading Reading Reading

We know children are back reading in the evenings again...but...next week we will really
making sure children are now reading at least 3 times a week. Every child has a yellow reading
record book and each class teacher needs to see that their children have read at least 3 times
a week. Every night is the ideal, but we are keeping with the rule of 3 as a minimum for

homework.
Y4Y6 Parents: Look out for a video to help explain Accelerated Reader next week.

Individual Photographs

Please see an email sent earlier this week regarding individual
photographs or click here.

Y2 will have their ‘Trackie Day’ on Monday (see text) so
everyone should be in their uniforms ready for their photo on

Wednesday.



http://www.swindonvillage.co.uk/Uploads/SVPS/Newsletters/photographletter%20Sept%202020.pdf

Lunchtime
Supervisor

Vacancy

If you are interested in joining our fabulous team we have a lunchtime
supervisor vacancy available.

9 Vacancy will also — include the administering of medicines before lunch
(training to be provided if required)

Start Date 1°t October 2020 / asap

8h 20m a week (Term Time Only)

Application Form and further information on the school website under the
vacancies tab and on GCC Vacancies website

= =42 =4

The hours are 11:55a—1:35pm [Mon— Fri]

For more information, please click this link or visit our vacancy page on our
website.



http://www.swindonvillage.co.uk/staff---staff-vacancies/staff-vacancies.aspx
https://ww3.gloucestershire.gov.uk/schoolvacancies/

==y THE FRIENDS OF
¥ SWINDON VILLAGE
PRIMARY SCHOOL

WELCOME
BACK!

We hope you all had a wonderful Summer break,

We would also like to say a big ‘Hello’ to all the new
parents, grandparents or carers whose children have
started at Swindon Village Primary School.

The Friends of Swindon Village Primary School are a small group of
parents who work hard to raise money that goes straight back to
the school. These funds help support the education of the children
and enrich their school lives.

Obviously there are a lot of restrictions in place right now and
we may not be able to run some of our popular events this
term. However, we have had our thinking caps on coming up
with some safe but fun ideas for the children to enjoy.

MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW!

To stay up-to-date with news about upcoming
events why not follow us on Facebook?

If you would like to join us please email us at chairfosvps@gmail.com



